
Garden
...And Yahweh Elohim took
the human and he rested
him in the garden of Eden
to serve it and to keep it...

Genesis 2:15 choice

From every
tree of the

garden
you will 

surely eat;
but from the
tree of the

knowledge of
good and bad
you will not
eat from it...

And Yahweh
Elohim

commanded
the human,

saying, 

Genesis 2:16-17

The rEveal
...And the woman saw that
the tree was good....and
desirable...and she took

from its fruit and she ate;
and she gave also to her
husband with her, and he
ate. And the eyes of both

of them were opened...
 

Genesis 3:6-7

Covenant

Blessing
...and Elohim

created
human in his
image... male
and female
he created
them. and
Elohim

blessed
them, and

said to them,

Genesis 1:27-28A

Be fruitful
and

multiply,
and fill 
the land,

and
subdue it...

 

...And Yahweh Elohim sent
him out from the garden

to work the ground from
which he was taken, and he

banished the human...

Genesis 3:23-24
out of 

the Garden

one son kills another and
becomes a wanderer 

east of eden  
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A Wild Place
...the land was wild and

waste and darkness was
over the face of the

watery deep... 

Genesis 1:2

Yahweh wanted
Humanity to be his

partners in blessing all
the land.. A prophet
named Hosea later

wrote that God made a
covenant with humanity.  

waterThrough
The

and Elohim
 said,

 Let the waters below the
skies be gathered into one

place, and let the dry
ground be seen.

Genesis 1:9. 2:7

...Yahweh Elohim formed
the human of dust from

the ground...

promise Genesis 11:2,4

And Yahweh
Elohim said to

the snake,

 I will set hostility
between you and the
woman, and between
your seed and her 
seed; he will strike
your head and you 
will strike his heel.

and rule
over the fish
of the sea

and over the
birds of the

sky
and over

living
creature

that creeps
on the land.

Genesis 1:28b

And the snake
said to the

woman,

...Elohim knows
that in the day
you eat from
it...you will be
like Elohim,
knowers of

good and bad.

land
water(s)
blessed
fruitful
multiply
fill
rule
garden
good
bad
tree
saw
took
seed
east
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